TRAFFIC SAFETY

Hi Parents,

This is Officer Veenstra from the Arlington Heights Police Department. | am the School Resource Officer
for several schools in Arlington Hts.. Just a couple of safety reminders that will keep traffic moving
efficiently and more importantly keep our kids safe.

1. Pull up your vehicles as far as you possibly can to drop off your children, allowing the cars
behind you room, so that traffic doesn’t back up.

2. Don’t double-park to drop off your kids.

If you are getting out of your car and walking with your child, please don’t park and leave your

car in the drop off area.

Please don’t make U-Turns in the drop-off area.

Let your kids out of the car on the curb side, not in the street.

On days that have inclement weather, please follow the same rules!

Some additional State Laws that pertain to areas where parents are dropping off their children.
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625 ILCS 5/11-1303 — No Parking

e Infront of a public or private driveway.

e Within 15 feet of a fire hydrant.

e Within 20 feet of a crosswalk at an intersection.

e Within 30 feet of a STOP sign, YIELD sign or traffic control signal.

e Obey all parking signs near the school

Thanks for your cooperation!

Officer Veenstra
School Resource Officer
Arlington Heights Police Department



